
October 14, 2008

Construction will cause delays at Innisfail intersection
Innisfail... Motorists are advised to expect delays at the Highways 2A and 54 intersection in Innisfail.

Construction starts Oct. 20 at the intersection and will be completed by Nov. 14, weather permitting.
Motorists can expect delays during construction. Innisfail traffic entering or exiting Queen Elizabeth II
Highway is advised to use the south Innisfail interchange and avoid the Highways 2A and 54
intersection.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people. Motorists
are reminded that fines for speeding through construction zones are doubled when workers are present.

Media inquiries may be directed to: 
John Umlah
Construction Engineer
Alberta Transportation
403-340-4960

Steven Harvey
Project Manager
Al-Terra Engineering Ltd.
780-722-8786

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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